
The motorcade will take us through the Village of Burnham, and we encourage
everyone to participate from the street side of your homes if the motorcade will be
passing your house; however, if the motorcade will not be passing your house, we

encourage you to seek alternate safe areas to show your Burnham pride.
 

It is important to keep in mind that when congregating outside of your house that
you maintain the 6ft distance to anyone not from your household, particularly if you

choose to use a public area as a viewing location.

"Burnham Strong"
Motorcade

Join Village of Burnham Elected Officials,
Burnham Police, Burnham Fire Dept., Public

Works, Water Dept. & Burnham School Staff 

Saturday,April 25th | 11am onwards |
Begins on the 

Corner of 143RD & BURNHAM AVE. 
(Cundiff's Parking Lot)

VILLAGE OF BURNHAM PRESENTS


